
 

IRS Announces Dates to Mail Paper EIP Checks 

The IRS has announced a schedule of dates it will be mailing economic impact payments (EIPs) via paper checks to 

taxpayers who do not have direct deposit information on record with the IRS by Wednesday, May 14, 2020. 

The dates are based on the adjusted gross income (AGI) shown on the taxpayer's 2019 tax return, if filed and processed. 

Otherwise, it is based on the taxpayer's AGI shown on the 2018 tax return. 

If AGI is: Scheduled EIP mailing date: 

$10,000 or less April 24, 2020 

$20,000 or less May 1, 2020 

$30,000 or less May 8, 2020 

$40,000 or less May 15, 2020 

$50,000 or less May 22, 2020 

$60,000 or less May 29, 2020 

$70,000 or less June 5, 2020 

$80,000 or less June 12, 2020 

$90,000 or less June 19, 2020 

$100,000 or less June 26, 2020 

$110,000 or less July 3, 2020 

$120,000 or less July 10, 2020 

$130,000 or less July 17, 2020 

$140,000 or less July 24, 2020 

$150,000 or less July 31, 2020 

$160,000 or less August 7, 2020 

$170,000 or less August 14, 2020 

$180,000 or less August 21, 2020 

$190,000 or less August 28, 2020 

$200,000 or less September 4, 2020 

All others September 11, 2020 

 

Source: Checkpoint: “Economic impact payment paper check mailing dates”, Federal Tax Update (05/11/2020) 

Please be aware that this email is for informational purposes only and should not be considered tax advice.  Anything contained in the body of this email was not 

intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, by the recipient for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code or 

applicable state or local tax law provisions.  Contact our office for specific questions regarding this or any other tax-related concerns. 


